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January 14th, 2020   
  

To :  FAVA Executive Committee and Councilors  

 
Dear Councilors,      
    

It is great to announce that in this beginning of the year 2020 FAVA 

collaborated with VNU Asia Pacific organizing the Asian Animal Health 

Award 2020. This activity is one of the continuous support of VNU to the 

FAVA Activities specially to recognized and appreciated to the person who 

give a great contribution to the animal health in Asia Region.   

 

We would like to ask you to distribute this information to your 

members and hoping they will participate in this award selection. The 

detail information of this award selection are attached. Since the period of 

selection is very short (the deadline submission of the application is 

February 24th; Notification winner is March 09th and Award Ceremony is 

March 24th). We do hope you will be actively shared and/or nominated 

the candidate(s). 

 

Thanks you for your kind consideration and  response.  

 

 

 

Sincerely yours. 
 

              
Dr. Heru Setijanto        Prof. Dr. Bambang Pontjo Priosoeryanto  

President         Secretary General  Email:  

          bpontjo4@gmail.com;  
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